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April 12, 2001 (Agenda) 
 
 
Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

Executive Officer Performance Evaluation 
 

Dear Members of the Commission 
 
RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended by the ad hoc Operations Committee that the Commission schedule a closed session 
to consider Executive Officer performance. 
 
DISCUSSION 

Staff support for the Commission is provided by means of a contract with Bob Braitman.  He and the 
Commission have agreed to conduct periodic reviews of staff performance in light of the Commission’s 
statutory requirements for professional staff support. 
 
The ad hoc Operations Committee – Commissioners Orach, Umenhofer and myself – have conferred 
with the Executive Officer and discussed objectives for the coming year.   
 
It is recommended that the Commission schedule a closed session for the purpose of evaluating staff 
performance.  The session can be conducted in conjunction with a regular LAFCO meeting, however 
due to the current work load involving the incorporation of Goleta and other matters it may be 
necessary to schedule a special Commission meeting for this purpose. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
TIM CAMPBELL 
Chair 
 


